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School Jotter APP 1st October 2018 
 
As from Monday 1st October we shall be using the new mobile App ‘School Jotter’ for 
communication with parents and you no longer receive text messages in the usual way.   
 
Your child will have brought home a login and password, if you have not received this 
please let the school office know as without this you will not be able to receive text 
messages. Your user name and password can also be used on another device as an 
additional emergency contact. PLEASE DOWNLOAD THE APP AND LOGIN 
IMMEDIATELY. 
 
The App runs on android and iPhone and can be downloaded in the following way: 
 
Android Users: go to Google Play, search for School Jotter  
iOS USERS: Go to the App Store and search for School Jotter 
 
If you do not have access to either Android or iPhone, then please let the school 
office know so we can record this and make alternative arrangements.  
 
School Jotter will also give you up to date reports of what is happening in school: 
activities, news bulletins, awards, diary dates, therefore after today we shall be only 
issuing monthly newsletters.  Monthly newsletters will be available to see via the school 
jotter and on the website; if you require a paper copy please inform the office. 
 
Thank you for your support in accommodating these changes; we are trying hard to 
improve communications and hope these changes will give you information that is 
current, up to date and useful. If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L White 
Headteacher 
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